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May, 21 2020 
 

2020 Memorial Day Weekend 
 

Dear Residents: 
 
We just wanted to make you aware of the following items with regard to Memorial Day Weekend: 
 

1) We will have a guard from Arrow Security stationed at the beach entrance during the 
day to help monitor people accessing our beach and property. 
 
2) We are requesting that all residents and their guests use the 2018/19 pool & beach tags 
to enter and leave the beach. Each person must have a beach tag with them.  
No Exceptions. 
 
3) We have instructed our guards at the entrance to announce all guests. Even though you 
may have names listed with automatic entry in Gatekey, we feel that you should be aware 
that your guests, etc. are on the property. 
 
4) As with the Nassau County's Guidelines, face coverings should be worn walking 
to and from the beach, social distancing should be practiced and no sports on the 
beach. 
 
5) There will be no trash cans on the beach. The County and Town of Hempstead are not 
putting out trash cans, if we do, it may encourage the visitors to Nickerson Beach to crowd 
our beach affecting our ability to social distance. Please be prepared to remove your 
garbage. 
 

You are responsible for your guests. Please make them aware of the above requests. 
Finally, we ask for your patience as this is a work in progress. Information related to COVID-19 
changes daily. 
 
We hope everyone has an enjoyable Memorial Day Weekend.  Be well and stay safe. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Board of Managers 
Towne House Condominiums at Lido Beach  


